
Call for Papers 

Future Work, Future Communities Adelaide Workshop 

4-6 July 2023 
 

As the Future Work, Future Communities project concludes its fourth year, it is time for all of us to 

present our work to date at the Future Work, Future Communities Adelaide Workshop. Let’s use this as 

an opportunity to present the papers we are working on currently in order to gain feedback to further 

develop each contribution, ready for submission as a journal article. 

Ideally, you would produce both a draft paper and have a PowerPoint presentation to give (or simply 

talk to your work).   

 

Submission Guidelines  
We invite a variety of submission types and are interested in research across all four streams of the 

project. We hope the presentations will provide insight into current findings and avenues of exploration 

and begin to address the key questions this research set out to explore. Papers do not need to present 

complete findings and can be viewed as a pathway to further development and journal publication. 

Professor Andrew Beer will write an Introduction to the day, and after the workshop has been 

completed, we will publish the presentations online.   

 

Registering your Interest and Making a Submission 
To register your interest, please email Lynette Washington a title and abstract by Monday 6 March, 

2023.  

The draft papers are due on Monday 26 June, 2023. 

 

Workshop outline 
The Workshop will be held in Adelaide from Tuesday 4 July to Thursday 6 July, 2023. 

• Day 1: Research team presents findings to date (open to the public, but most likely to be a select 

audience of academics) 

• Day 2: Research team working group (closed to the public) 

• Day 3: Research team discusses next steps and budget (closed to the public) 

 

 

mailto:lynette.washington@unisa.edu.au

